








10. Announcement of Directors

Soye Briggs and Rod Wood retire this year but both are eligible for re-election
and wish to stand. As no other applications where received both were re-elected
to continue as Board Members.

11. Election of officers

The Management Committee have recommended Steve Cottingham to be
appointed League Representative Secretary. This was agreed by all.

Ray Lewis thanked Gordon Worsfold for his achievements as LRC Secretary and
this was echoed by Howard Taylor.

12. Notification of changes to County Cup Rules for season 2016-17 as
approved by the Management Committee

These changes had been outlined in the previous presentation and were agreed.

13. Notification of changes to Membership Rules for season 2016-17 as
approved by the Board

Caroline outlined the reasons for the changed and asked for approval for the
changes as circulated with one additional change to B3 amending the term
Referee assessor to Referee observer. All agreed to the changes.

14. Any other relevant business as admitted by the Chairman

Gordon Worsfold read an article to the meeting that was published in the Sunday
Telegraph on 17th July 2016 regarding Hampshire FA's amnesty for late fines.
Ray Lewis requested a copy so that he could investigate.

There was no other business and the meeting closed at 8.13pm.


